Jane Rhode

From: Jill Hennessey

Sent: Monday, May 05, 2014 3:43 PM

To: Tony Dick

Cc: Jason Freiboth; Jane Rhode; Kathleen McDaniel
Subject: RE: Travis Van Kauwenberg

Thank you for bringing this issue to my attention, Chief Dick. I agree that an extension request is warranted.
Jane, kindly add the following item to the May 12 Personnel Committee agenda (toward the front if possible):

Discussion and possible action regarding residency extension of Officer Van Kauwenberg.

Stay safe,
Jill

Jill Hennessey

District 7
920.682.0465 (home)
920.242.0843 (cell)

From: Tony Dick

Sent: Monday, May 05, 2014 3:22 PM
To: Jill Hennessey

Cc: Jason Freiboth

Subject: Travis Van Kauwenberg

Alder Jill Hennessey,

Officer Travis Van Kauwenberg is about two months away from completing his 18 month probationary period. He isin
good standing at the police department and has proven to be a good employee. After starting work as a Manitowoc
Police Officer he put his Kaukauna residence up for sale. He planned to move his family to Manitowoc as soon as his
house sold. He has tried different real estate agents and lowered the price but the house has not sold and it does not
appear the house will sell before his probation ends.

I think it would be appropriate for Officer Van Kauwenberg and myself to appear before the Personnel Committee and

request a time extension regarding the city residency requirement. If you agree, please place this item on the agenda at
your earliest convenience. If there is another remedy please let me know what you feel is the best way to proceed.

Sincerely,

Tony Dick



